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Subject: Perrin Cover Letter To Accompany Letter From GSA

Body:

E-I am having WordPerfect problems, so I am doing a straight e-mail with this letter because I am not able to 

attach it. Please have this letter sent by courier to Perrin with the letter that we received on Friday from OMB 

(Tracy faxed me a copy.) Please call me before it goes up to the Hill.Thanks.TJuly 14, 1997Ms. Tammy 

PerrinTreasury, General Government, and Civil Service Appropriation SubcommitteeUnited States Senate190 

Dirksen Senate Office BuildingWashington, DC 20510Dear Ms. Perrin:As a follow-up to our previous 

correspondence and telephone conversations, I am enclosing a letter the Review Board received from the 

Office of Management and Budget stating that the Board is not required to prepare a strategic plan under the 

Government Performance and Results Act of 1993.The members of the Review Board and staff were pleased 

that our appropriation for FY 1998 was included in the Subcommittee's bill that was marked-up on Friday, July 

11, 1997. As I know you are aware, we stand ready to assist the full Committee in any way that is 

necessary.Thank you for all of the assistance that you have provided to the Review Board. We very much 

appreciate your time and attention.Sincerely,Thomas E. SamolukAssociate Directorenclosure
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